
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Governing Body of the Borough of Highlands 

will conduct a Special Meeting on Tuesday, April 25, 2006 at 6:30 p.m.  The meeting is 

for the sole purpose of introduction of a budget and setting of a public hearing date for 

the Highlands Business Partnership.  At that time,  there will be a short Public Portion.  

The public is invited to participate.  The meeting will be conducted at the Council 

Chambers of the Municipal Building at 171 Bay Avenue, Highlands, NJ  07732 and will 

be adjourned promptly at 6:50 p.m. to afford Council Members to attend a school budget 

meeting. 

Questions may be directed to the Municipal Clerk at 732-872-1224 ext. 201 or 

clerk@highlandsnj.com.  

     NINA LIGHT FLANNERY 
     Borough Clerk 
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